12/8/2015 Letters home | St Bridget's C of E Primary School (Wirral)
8th December 2015

Dear Parents

Due to the school discos being held on Thursday 10th December, all children are allowed to come to school in
their own clothes that day,

The KS1 disco starts at 3.30pm and the KS2 disco starts at 6.00pm.

Regards

School Office

Mr Staff
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